
Holy Trinity School Granville 

 Newsletter 
Term 1 Issue 6                         12th April, 2018 
 P: 8633 8500                           W: htgranville.catholic.edu.au    E:holytrinitygranville@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Dear Parents and Friends, 
 

As Term One comes to an end it is a great opportunity to stop and reflect on all great learning that                     
occurs at HTG. Congratulations to the whole school community on a an extremely successful term               
which included: 

● Welcoming a new cohort of kindergarten with a BBQ and a disco 
● Beginning school mass, Ash wednesday mass, St Patrick’s Day mass and the Easter             

Liturgies 
● Catholic Schools Week with a magical performance from Lindsay the Magician 
● Call to action against bullying 
● Delany students working with Kindergarten and Stage 1 
● Year Six  Learning Day at Delany. 
● Dance Fever - Gymnastics 
● School Cross country 
● Primary captivate choir rehearsal and Year Six Captivate Instrumental Ensemble rehearsal. 
● ANZAC Day Ceremony. 

 

On top of this we have developed each learning space into great centres of learning.  
Enjoy your holidays everyone, you thoroughly deserve a rest.  
 

Captivate Primary Choir and Instrumental Ensemble Rehearsal  
On Tuesday, 28 Stage 2 students travelled       
to Nagle at Blacktown for their first       
Captivate Primary Choir rehearsal. The     
students behaviour was outstanding as they      
learnt four new songs. The students had a        
great time and arrived back at school with        
smiles and great stories to share.      
Congratulations Primary Choir. 
 
 
 
 
 

On Wednesday, 7 Year Six students travelled to the         
Westmead Education Precinct to participate in the       
Instrumental Ensemble.  
Again the students were great ambassadors for       
HTG as they represent our school with outstanding        
behaviour. Congratulations students. 

 

Thank you Mrs Craft and Mrs Ibrahim for organising         
these events and travelling with the students.  
What a great opportunity for them all. 

Staff Development Day Reminder 

The students finish ​today (Thursday April 12) as the teachers have a Staff Development Day on                
Friday. The Literacy goal at HTG for 2018 is for all ​students to improve their ability to interpret and                   
apply appropriate vocabulary when speaking, reading and writing. ​In order to address this goal the               
teachers will be working on Oral Language Development. 
 

Love Serve Hope 
 

Jason Fisher​, ​Assistant Principal 



Anzac Day Ceremony 
As ANZAC Day falls in the school holidays this year, today we had our own               
liturgy at school to allow the children to reflect about the men and women who               
have fought and fallen for our wonderful country.  
 

I​t is easy to listen to negative news reports about all of our country’s problems,               
but ANZAC Day reminds us of the wonderful freedoms we have due to the bravery of those who have gone                    
before us. It is also a time that we pray for peace in the world and an end to all wars​. 
 

Our  guest speaker for today’s liturgy was Mr Tao Bai. Mr Bai invited all students and families to attend to 
the Granville ANZAC Day Dawn Service which will commence at 6.00am at the Granville Memorial Park                
Cenotaph in Memorial Avenue on the 25th of April. 
 

Hopefully we will be able to spend some time on 25th April in quiet remembrance. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Congratulations 

HTG congratulates the sisters of Mary Queen of the World          
who have been in the parish since 1978, 40 years​.  
 

We acknowledge and are grateful for the support of the sisters           
in our school.  
 

Mass will be celebrated for the sisters at 10am on 22nd April in             
Holy Trinity Church. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


